
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY - RESCINDED 
NARAMATA WATER SYSTEM 

South of Gawne Road to the City Limits 
January 5, 2024 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen, in consultation with the Interior Health Authority, is 
rescinding the Water Quality Advisory issued January 2, 2023, for the customers south of Gawne Road 
along Naramata Road including Nuttall Road in Naramata.  
 
For further information, please contact the Utilities Department at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135 during 
regular business hours, Monday through Friday.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 January 5, 2024 
RDOS Utilities Department 

 
 
 

 


